October 1, 2020

Dear Mr. Simpson:

This letter is intended to serve as notice 1o the Office of the Attorney General that on September
30, 2020, we, the undersigned individuals, reported 1o an appropriate law enforcement authority a
potential vielation of law commitied by Warren K. Paxton, Jr., in his official capacity as the current
Attorney General of Texas. We have a good faith belief that the Attomey General is violating
federal and/or state law, including prohibitions relating to improper influence, abuse of office,
bribery, and other potential criminal offenses. Each signatory below has knowledge of facis
relevant o these potential offenses and has provided stalements concerning those facts o the
approprinte law enforcement authority. Additionally, today, October 1, 2020, the undersigned
notified the Anomey General via text message that they have reported the violations to the
appropriate law enforcement authority. A copy of the text message is attached hereto.
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